Welcome - upon entering please sanitize your hands               using the provided hand sanitizer.
 
The diocese permits us to keep this chapel open only if we can observe CDC and state guidelines for the prevention of coronavirus transmission:
 
-Please do not sit any closer than 6 feet away from anyone who is not part of your immediate household. When in doubt, allow more space.
 
-If it is not possible to keep this distance please return later in the day. If you would make the number of occupants greater than 10 please return later in the day.
 
-Cover any cough or sneeze with a tissue or your sleeve.
 
-If you are experiencing any potential symptoms (cough, fever, and shortness of breath) please call your primary care doctor and join us in prayer from home. Daily Mass is being uploaded on the St. Helen parish website.
 
Thanks for your cooperation as we work to keep all members of our parish community safe.

